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Look inside for our 
annual  

water quality report! 

Summer Hours 
 
 

Monday thru Thursday 
7:00am to 4:30pm 

 

 

Friday  
8:00am to 12:00pm 

 

 

 
 

Minnesota Reservoir Update 
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Nob Hill Water Annual Usage 
History

2019 2018 2017

Holiday Closures 
July 4th-5th 

  September 2nd 
 

 Even before the snow had melted, crews were on site getting pre-
pared to start construction once again. The floor, walls, and column 
supports for the roof have all been poured. Crews are now currently 
building the structure to support the forms to pour the roof. We ex-
pect the roof to be poured later in June. After additional finish work 
to be done on the walls and other site work to be completed. Pro-
ject is estimated to be complete in August! 

“Internal Roof Columns” 
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It’s that time of the year again!   

Nob Hill Water certified  
Backflow Assembly Testers  

will be out in your neighborhood testing backflow 
assemblies, as required by the  

Department of Health.   
This helps to ensure safe  

drinking water for everyone.   
If your device does not pass or needs  

necessary changes as required by law, you will 
receive notification from our  

office.  Currently, this is a free  
service for  Nob Hill Water customers. 

 

Service Outages 
 

Our web site has now been updated to contain 
a “Services Outages” section.  This section will 
provide information on any service outages—
planned or emergent.  Be sure to check the 
web page for the most current information.  
 

Nobhillwater.org 

 

With automatic payment you no longer 
have to remember to pay your bill each 
month. The amount equal to your bill will 
be automatically withdrawn from your 
bank account and used to pay your bill.  
 

 
You can now sign up online 

via our Customer Portal! 

48TH AVE PROJECT 

You may have noticed that Nob Hill 
Water has been working in the area 
of 48th Avenue, from Tieton Drive to 
Nob Hill. This project is intended to 
abandon the current 6” AC mainline 
that runs along 48th Avenue and re-
place it with a new 8” PVC mainline 
and tying in all of the corresponding 
customer services along that stretch.  


